
Dear Legislators, 
 
I support SB 46!  Let's make October 25th the official "Alaska Highway Day" forever.  By doing this it will 
honor and recognize the 4,000 black soldiers who built the Historic Alaska Highway and, give them the 
credit they rightfully deserve. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Paula Perry-Edwards 
 


